TORRE REFUSE & RECYCLING LLC
D/b/a SUNSHINE DISPOSAL & RECYCLING
2405 N, UNIVERSITY RD.
SPOKANE, WA 99206

January 4, 2005

To Our Valued Customers:

Sunshine Disposal and Recycling has filed a proposed change to our Tariff G-260 with
the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission. The purpose of this letter is to
inform you of the details of this proposal, as it will affect your refuse service bill.

‘The Stevens County Commissioners have imposed a tipping fee increase at the Stevens
County Landfill and Transfer Stations. The new tipping fee rate will be $45.00 per ton for
all refuse delivered to the landfill. The new rate will be $68.00 per ton for all refuse
delivered to the Transfer Stations. This increase will be effective March 1,2005.

Sunshine Disposal & Recycling has asked the Commission to approve these rate changes
for our Tariff. ‘

Sunshine Disposal is not filing any other rate changes at this time. You may comment on
the proposed changes listed in this letter in writing to:

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

PO BOX 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

If you have any questions regarding the information in this letter we encourage you to
contact our office at (509) 685-9775 or (866) 685-0109. We Thank you for your business
and look forward to serving you in the future.

Sincerely,
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O e C Loy D/\ﬁ
Adrienne Choate ’
Corporate Secretary

Cu. Steveus Counly commissioners
stevens County Dept. of Public Works



